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10 DOWNING STREET

13 June, 1983
THE PRIME MINISTER

(eL

Thank you so much for your letter and for your kind

words which I very much appreciate. Like you I adm looking

forward to the next five years. I have no doubt that it will

be an exciting and, for our country, a successful time.

4-(

Robin Leigh-Pemberton, Esq.


